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CE. Larue 
P.o. Box 1370 
Artesia NM 88210. 

RE:INACTIVE WELLS. 

Mr. LaRue: 

The OCD District I I office received on 10/30/00 your response to the OCD's letter request of 5/11/00. 

This office does not have a record in the files to show that; Collier C State well no. 1 and Ford State well no. 2 have been 
plugged or that you are not the operator of the McCullough State no. 2 or that the Miley well no. 1 or that the Yates federal 
well no. 1 are currently producing. Please provide this office with the forms showing the well conditions as per your 
response so that our records can be updated. 

Assuming that our inactive well list can be updated to show the changes you have indicated, still leaves you with some 
twenty wells in non-compliance . 

The overall action plan of a period of two years to bring these wells into compliance is not acceptable. 
As you may recall the majority of these wells were addressed by letters of three to four years ago, your response was that the 
wells would be brought into compliance. 

Ten of the Forms C-103 requesting a one year plus period to bring wells into compliance are being retum not approved. 

Please provide a more detailed and more aggressive time frame action plan by 12/1/00. With the small number of wells and 
the previous notification of several years ago you should have a good plan already in place. I would consider a plan of up to 
six months to bring all wells into compliance as being a reasonable plan of action. 
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Sincerely, 

Oil Conservation Division * 811 South First Street * Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
Phone: (505) 748-1283 * Fax (505) 748-9720 * http://ww.ernnrd.state.nm.us 


